
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Community Music Project 

 
Wednesday 10th September 2025  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Year 2 will be taking part in an exciting upcoming project with 
Intergenerational Music Making (IMM). 
 
The project is centred around connection, community and music. 
 
We will be linking up with a local Dementia Cafe community group which meet at Avenue Baptist Church. 
The aim of the project is to enhance emotional, social, and physical wellbeing through music and 
movement. The sessions are designed to foster intergenerational connection, uplift community spirit, and 
create joyful, shared experiences through interactive music-making. 
 
The project will take place across two dates, one at the Dementia Cafe and one in school. 
 
Wednesday 1st October - Trip to Dementia Cafe (during our morning session) 
Wednesday 8th OCtober - In school Music session 1.30-2.30pm 
 
The session that takes place in school is for parents and family members to join. Anyone in the family is 
welcome to take part. We look forward to seeing many of you there 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Wilczek 
Year 2 Teacher & Music Lead 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Wilczek  
Arts Lead  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


